
WHY I CHOSE ECONOMICS AS MY MAJOR

Students choose to major in economics for two strong reasons. Your first contact should be with the Department office
at Calhoun to get information about.

You will learn more about the impact of international trade, both good and bad. Course requirements in the
economics major and related programs are listed here. Some students may only want to take one or two
courses in order to learn the basics, while prospective majors might want to explore the field in much greater
depth. Economists Understand Unintended Consequences Economics teaches students how to understand and
spot secondary effects and possible unintended consequences. Many universities offer dual honours degrees so
students can combine their economics degree with another passion or interest. You will discover the effect
government policies have on the economy and on employment; again both good and bad. Statistical tools are
the bread and butter of decision makers in every managerial role from human resources and production to
marketing, finance, and accounting. Well-qualified students may take graduate courses with the permission of
the Graduate School. Since Economics is a General-Purpose Intellectual Technology, you can do almost
anything with an economics major. Many law schools view economics as one of the best undergraduate
majors because of its disciplined approach to the analysis of social issues. Mathematics is also important in
mastering statistics. Seek breadth First, it is important to take courses in several departments where a student
has some substantial interest. Peter Henry, dean at the NYU Stern School of Business, points to the true nature
of economics and the importance of diverse voices informing the field. Economics majors, on the other hand,
can find positions with the government, in all areas of businesses, in positions associated with technology or
finance, and more. Health Economics with Professor Foreman explained the history and current status of
Healthcare in the U. It's an approach that lends itself to many different fields, from microeconomics to
industrial organization, government, econometrics , game theory and dozens of other fields. Studying the
subject gives students a generalist understanding of the world and its inner workings. The two different types
of degree will provide you with a rather different set of options upon graduating, and will require rather
different paths to get there. We also recommend that students take before , however some students
successfully take them simultaneously or in reverse order. Data and computing power are getting cheaper by
the second. Rachel Diaz '20 I initially decided to major in Economics seeking an explanation for the massive
income inequality in my native city of Miami. The economics courses numbered above generally require more
independent work and use more difficult economic concepts building on the calculus, statistics and
intermediate theory courses. Economics offers a good complement to finance majors and others in the CBA,
as well as LAS students majoring in political science, sociology, mathematics, and other areas. Combined
courses With economics pervading every element of our lives, it follows that the subject complements others
so well. Therefore, it is important to take calculus as early in the college career as possible. The study of
economics is an excellent way to acquire problem-solving skills and develop a logical, ordered way of looking
at problems. This last point is really, really important. Econ and are prerequisite to nearly all of the courses in
the Department and should be taken first. More than the practical skills, however, economics invites you to
understand the world and gives you the tools that will help you do it. Students interested in minoring in
economics Other students might want to minor in economics. By Brendan 4 Mins Read Economics degree vs.
Economists are well known for advising the president and congress on economic issues, formulating policies
at the Federal Reserve Bank, and analyzing economic conditions for investment banks, brokerage houses, real
estate companies, and other private sector businesses. If you want to understand the social world, you should
study economics. An economics major may take one or two courses at this level before moving to electives
with numbers above , but may also just choose from among electives numbered above  It will help you make
more informed decisions as both a consumer and as a voter. Many graduate programs expect applicants to
have completed courses in advanced analysis like Math and  In economics, you can study a lot of the same
things you would study in the other social sciences and humanities, but the degree is more employable than a
degree in the humanities or the other social sciences. Business majors are often less mathematically oriented.
Terrific Job Opportunities for Economics Graduates There are many opportunities for economics graduates.
Those with economics degrees or business degrees would all be able to pursue MBAs. Premeds and College of
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Engineering students also often find the minor both interesting and valuable.


